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[bookmark: _Hlk12622773]FCC ANNOUNCES THE SIXTH MEETING OF THE COMMUNICATIONS SECURITY, RELIABILITY, AND INTEROPERABILITY COUNCIL VIII ON DECEMBER 15, 2022
	
This Public Notice serves as an announcement that, consistent with the Federal Advisory Committee Act,[footnoteRef:3] the Federal Communications Commission (FCC or Commission) will hold the sixth meeting of the Communications Security, Reliability and Interoperability Councill VIII (CSRIC VIII or Council) on Thursday, December 15, 2022, beginning at 1:00 pm EST, at the FCC, 45 L Street NE, Washington, DC, and via conference call. The meeting is open to the public and is available via WebEx at http://www.fcc.gov/​live.  Notice of this meeting was published in the Federal Register on November 25, 2022.[footnoteRef:4]    [3:  5 U.S.C. App. 2.]  [4:  Federal Communications Commission, Communications Security, Reliability, and Interoperability Council, Notice of Public Meeting, 87 FR 72484 (November 25, 2022).] 

CSRIC VIII’s sixth meeting will include presentations and Council votes on three Reports: a Report on Challenges to the Development of ORAN Technology and Recommendations on How to Overcome Them; a Report on How Virtualization Technologies can be Used to Promote 5G Security and Reliability; and a Report on WEA Performance Reporting.  The Council will also hear from the working group chairs on their plans and progress on the remaining assigned tasks.  
The CSRIC VIII meeting is open to the public in the Commission Meeting Room of the Federal Communications Commission, 45 L Street, N.E., Washington, D.C.  While the CSRIC VIII meeting is open to the public, the FCC headquarters building is not open access, and all guests must check in with and be screened by FCC security at the main entrance on L Street.  Attendees will not be required to have an appointment but must otherwise comply with protocols outlined at: https://www.fcc.gov/visit.  Members of the news media are welcome to attend the meeting.
The CSRIC VIII meeting will also be streamed via live feed at https://www.fcc.gov/live.  Open captioning will be provided for this event.  Other reasonable accommodations for people with disabilities are available upon request.  Requests for such accommodations should be submitted via e-mail to fcc504@fcc.gov or by calling the Consumer & Governmental Affairs Bureau at (202) 418-0530 (voice), (202) 418-0432 (TTY).  Such requests should include a detailed description of the accommodation needed.  In addition, please include a way for the FCC to contact the requester if more information is needed to fulfill the request.  Please allow at least five days’ advance notice for accommodation requests; last minute requests will be accepted but may not be possible to accommodate.
More information about the CSRIC can be found at https://www.fcc.gov/about-fcc/advisory-committees/communications-security-reliability-and-interoperability-council-1.  You may also contact Suzon Cameron, Designated Federal Official (DFO) for CSRIC VIII, at (202) 418-1916, or Kurian Jacob, Deputy DFO, at (202) 418-2040, or via the CSRIC e-mail account at CSRIC@fcc.gov.
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